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With reference to 1C-PUB-003 above, the Brattle Group is asked to confirm
that, absent a new agreement between Hydro and CBPP, cancellation of the
CBPP Pilot Agreement would be premature and could lead to inefficient
management and operation of hydraulic generation.

Please see our response to IC-PUB-002.



